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Monday 4th January 2021 
 
 

Dear Families, 

REMOTE LEARNING DURING SCHOOL CLOSURE 
 
For a while now we have been using Google Classroom to share homework activities 
with the children and this will now be our platform for offering remote learning. 
 
All children should have received a user name and log in for their remote classroom, 
however, if this has been lost please email the school office at 
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk and we will be able to share the details with you 
again. 
 
Teachers will now be providing a mixture of face to face sessions, links to videos, 
remote learning and specific worksheets relevant to their class topic. This will all be 
accessed through Google Classroom.  
 
As this is quite new for us we expect it to be a little trial and error in the first instance, but 
we are confident that we will be able to continue to offer high quality teaching and 
learning while school is closed. 
 
Therefore, we ask that you bear with us and please do not hesitate to provide us with 
any feedback that you think might be useful or helpful to the class teachers. 
 
We aim to have a registration session and end of the day session from Monday to 
Thursday via Google Classroom. Registration sessions will take place tomorrow 
morning as follows: 
 
Reception Class, Y3 and Y4 at 9.15am 
Y1, Y2, Y5 and Y6 will begin at 9.45 am 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jayne Mitchell     
Executive Headteacher    

 
 

 


